

Columbia, TN 38401
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

OFFICE HOURS

Monday - Thursday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM

Friday 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Phone 931.388.4796

Fax 931.388.4797

graymere@graymere.com

graymere.com

TIMES OF WORSHIP

Sunday 9:00 AM

Sunday Bible Study 10:15 AM

| ELDERS | | DEACONS | |
|-----------------------|----------------------|-------------------------|------------------------|
| Rick Combs | 931.380.0081 | Rick Barker | Carl Martin |
| Jerry Kirk | 931.381.5120 | Billy Bishop | Wayne Phillips |
| Hugh Langley | 931.381.6455 | Bobby Bishop | Troy Potts |
| Jack Love | 931.388.1089 | Shawn Butterfield | Warren Robinson |
| Fred Porter | 931.388.8088 | Hollis Carpenter | Ed Self |
| Roger Riddle | 931.381.4657 | Barry Christian | Charles Smith |
| Dennis Stephen | 931.619.0329 | Ken Compton | Austin Simmons |
| Steve Thomason | 931.797.8983 | Ben Farris | Jeff Skelton |
| Kevin Thompson | 931.797.6642 | Dwayne Fulks | Ricky Thompson |
| Rick Whitley | 931.626.6628 | Jason Golden | Doug Wilburn |
| | | Randy Goodwin | Ken Wiles |
| MINISTERS | | Tim Gordon | Doug Williams |
| Andrew Phillips | Pulpit/TV | Eddie Harris | Larry Winchester |
| Chad Landman | Education | Jeff Harris | Phillip Wright |
| Jack Malone | Senior Adults | Vance Hendrickson | Ken Young |
| Jonathan Winchester | Missions /Evangelism | Josh Love | |
| Jon David Schwartz | Youth | | |

COUNSELING CENTER

Mondays 11:00 AM-5:00 PM

931.540.0174

TELEVISION

Connections

Charter Channel 195

Wednesdays 7 PM,

Sundays 5 PM

CPWS Channel 13

Sundays 7:30 PM

Sunday Morning Worship

Charter Channel 195

Sundays 8 AM

OUR RECORD

Week of

Sunday AM

Bible Study

Sunday PM

Contribution

Budget

Wednesday PM

6-3-18

566

3374

\$28,194.82

\$23,000.00

258

345





An Update from Andrew...

We just concluded our 14th annual Future Ministers Camp and our 5th annual Spiritual Growth Camp. There were 22 young ladies who participated in SGC, and they all did a great job. They enjoyed devotionals, classes, and they participated in several service projects. Campers painted our newly redesigned sensory room, cut out visuals for Bible Classes, visited nursing homes, and did some yard work for those who needed it. They also enjoyed a breakfast hosted by our elders' wives. I love that a tradition has developed where our elders' wives are involved in the lives of these young ladies. **Emma Butt, Katie Williams, Amy Schwartz,** and **Kathryn Phillips,** along with others who helped during the week, led a terrific camp!

On Sunday, participants in our Future Ministers Camp led our morning worship service, as well as five adult Bible classes. This allowed each of our campers to present the lesson he had been working on during camp. We had several parents who made the drive to worship with us, and I appreciate all the encouragement given to these young men by Graymere members. We had 28 young men participate, and I am thankful for all the people who made this camp possible. I know these camps require a lot of effort from members to provide food, change our usual Bible class schedule, etc., and I am thankful for the way this church family seeks to encourage young men to consider ministry.

We also had an excellent Promotion Sunday. We are blessed with many children at Graymere, and we even added an additional elementary school class. I am thankful for all of our teachers who put in the time to make this happen. They are consistently working to update our curriculum and think of ways we can allow our classes to grow. **Chad Landman** has been working hard to help our education program grow. Also, we added a newly renovated Special Needs Sensory Room, complete with special curriculum for a Special Needs Bible Class. This is a tremendous resource to help families, and I am thankful for our group of volunteers in this ministry who have been working to make this a reality.

For the past couple of summers, I have had the privilege to take a PhD class at Regent University in Virginia Beach, and our family will be traveling there this week for another class. Tonight, I will be speaking for the Old Hickory Church of Christ in Nashville for their Summer Series. Tomorrow, we will make our way to Virginia. I am thankful to **Jon David Schwartz** and **Jon Winchester** for preaching on Sunday and to **Chris Elrod** for teaching the Small Auditorium Class. We will miss worshipping with you, and we will be back by the next Sunday. Let's keep working and growing together!

Sunday's Messages

AM – Jon David Schwartz speaking
PM – Jon Winchester speaking



JUNE 24-27

WE STILL NEED

PRE-K TEACHERS

SETUP HELP ON SUNDAY JUN 24

A FEW MORE BIBLE SKIT ACTORS

IF YOU CAN HELP IN ANY OF THESE AREAS PLEASE LET CHAD KNOW!

DAILY THEMES & ADULT SPEAKERS

SUNDAY, JUNE 24TH – WITH ALL OUR HEART JOSH SCHWARTZ

MONDAY, JUNE 25TH –
WITH ALL OUR MIND
RUSSELL SMITH

TUESDAY, JUNE 26TH – WITH ALL OUR STRENGTH ANDY CONNELLY

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 27 – WITH ALL OUR SOUL WESLEY WALKER



Our Move SUMMER SERIES 2018

What We Do When...
July 4 When We Praise Him (Singing Night)

July 11 When the Prodigal Doesn't Return by Dan Williams

July 18 When Our Culture Changes by Chris Elrod

July 25 When Forgiveness Seems Impossible by Billy Smith

Aug 1 When Our Faith Faces Challenges by Joel Love

What We Do In Ministry

Aug 8 Prison Ministry Roundtable with Tommy Gore

Aug 15 Spirituality in Marriage Roundtable - James Dalton & Ryan Fraser

Aug 22 Spiritual Growth Roundtable with Graymere members

Aug 29 Missions Roundtable with Nick Fowler and Jon Winchester

Baptized

We rejoice with **Pierce Lee,** son of Jason & Shelley Lee, who was baptized at camp Tuesday.

Our Sick

MRMC: Sarah Johnson, 366
Dismissed: Gail Swenson, Randy
Goodwin,, Roger Riddle
Remember in prayer: Gladys
Olive, Beverly Martin, Tessa
Fleming, Bettie Sparkman, Roger Riddle, Susan Campbell

Thank You

"Your friendship means the world to us. For the kind thoughts, prayers, and gifts, Thank You! Words can't tell you how much your kindness has meant to us. We were totally overwhelmed by the notes, cards, and good wishes at the gathering in our honor."

Ron & Annette Stone

"We would like to thank everyone for the words of encouragement, cards, and prayers during the loss of our loved one, Katherine Ewell. Katherine was a faithful Christian and taught Ladies' Bible classes for many years. We appreciate our Graymere family."

Earl & Wanda Qualls

"Thank you for the concern, calls, cards, the visits, and encouragement from all at Graymere. Thank you for your love that was around us during the loss of Hunter. That will always be in our hearts forever."

Nancy Scott and family



Do You Have Dishes in the Kitchen?

Please check the kitchen to see if any of the dishes belong to you.

Visitation Reorganization Dinner

Visitation Reorganization is Sunday in the Fellowship Hall following evening worship. If you wish to be added to a team contact Tim Gordon or the church office. Team members please bring 2 finger foods and captains also bring a gallon of tea.

Upcoming Events

Meals Program:

June 11: Dottie Baker June 13: Billie Jean Stephen June 15: Jewel Smith

Senior Adults

Potluck at the Lovell's Farm — Thursday, June 14. Bus leaves at 10:30 AM, sign up on the info desk.

Outreach Center Closed June and July

The Outreach Center (Clothes Closet) will be closed throughout the months of June and July. This allows our workers some time off during the warm weather and while school is not in session. Please do not bring any donations during this time. Thank You!